Office of School Board Members October 8, 2007
Board Meeting of October 17, 2007

Dr. Marta Pérez, Board Member

SUBJECT: REVIEW CASE - MS. HELEN B. WILLIAMS

COMMITTEE: INSTRUCTIONAL EXCELLENCE AND COMMUNITY
ENGAGEMENT

LINK TO DISTRICT
STRATEGIC PLAN: IMPROVE FAIRNESS AND EFFICIENCY OF
PERSONNEL INVESTIGATIONS

Ms. Helen B. Williams, a continuing contract teacher, has provided the district with new
evidence in her case as it pertains to her 1997 termination. Ms. Williams indicated there
are several points that should be taken into consideration that were not previously
addressed.

in light of the new evidence provided, the Office of Professional Standards or
appropriate personnel should conduct a thorough review of this case to determine if
proper procedure was followed as per school board rules and state statutes.

ACTION PROPOSED BY

DR. MARTA PEREZ: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida direct
the Superintendent to review Ms. Helen B. Williams’ case
and determine if proper procedure was followed as per
school board rules and state statutes and report to the board
no later than the December school board meeting.
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